ALHOA BOARD OF DIRECTORS 2020 ELECTION RESULTS

Election of Directors for the ALHOA Board of Directors was held on October 08, 2020 at the ALHOA Annual Meeting. There were two Board vacancies to be filled and the Board wishes to thank the two members who submitted their names for nomination: Sophia Akrea and Karen Cundiff.

Election results were announced as follows: Sophia Akrea Vice President and Karen Cundiff Secretary. We offer our congratulations to these new members who were seated on Tuesday October 27, 2020 Executive Session Board Meeting. Thank you to Iris Adams for moving into the role of President.

The Board also acknowledges Board Members we lost this year: Charleita Richardson for her dedication and time serving on the Board of Directors. We thank and applaud her for her years of service to the Arbor Landing Community. We thank Jeremy Goodman for stepping up to the plate and volunteering his time and service to the ALHOA Board of Directors and his tenure to service the Arbor Landing Community is appreciated.

We encourage each of you to attend the (virtual) Tuesday, November 24, 2020 Board meeting at 6:30 pm to meet your new Board!